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Date of issue: February 15
th

, 2017 
 

 

 

 

Product Discontinuation Notice 

 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 

This letter serves as formal notification that Altech Corp. will discontinue the following Terminal Block 

products as of August 31
st
 2017. 

Our intent is to allow orders for these parts until the discontinue date in order to allow for future planning 

by our customers and after until stock is depleted. For the improved replacements and accessories please 

see the attached datasheet(s). 

 

 

 

Altech Corp appreciates and values our business relationship and looks forward to your continued interest 

in our products. While we regret any inconvenience this announcement may cause, we are eager to supply 

your future product requirement with our quality product lines. 

 

Please contact Altech Corp. if you have additional questions. 

 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 
Markus Kraess 

Markus@altechcorp.com 

Discontinued Part Replacement Part  Discontinued Part Replacement Part 

CSC2.5T CX2.5  ASF4 CXF4 

CSC2.5T1-2 CX2.5/3  CSCG2.5T CXG2.5 

CSC2.5T2-2 CX2.5/4  CSCG4T CXG4 

CSC4T CX4  CSCG6T CXG6 

CSC4T1-2 CX4/3  CSCG10T CXG10 

CSC4T2-2 CX4/4  CA801/1 JX2.5/xx 

CSC6T CX6  CA801/2 JX4/xx 

CSC6T1-2 CX6/3  CA801/3 JX6/xx 

CSC10T CX10  CA801/4 JX10/xx 
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